

Epping Forest district Council in partnership with Essex Police invite you to join in with our fun Community Collage Project. Have you seen all of the lovely rainbow artwork created by families in the Epping Forest district and beyond? The rainbow not only represents the thanks and appreciation we share for all of the key workers and NHS workers during Covid-19, but it also gives children and families something creative to look out for on their daily exercise. We want to see all of your amazing rainbows or any other artwork you would like to share.

Please email your masterpieces to:

## csreception@eppingforestdc.gov.uk

We will then post a weekly collage of your artwork on our social media and websites:

f @efdccommunities 💆 @efdcsports 🛛 f @Essex Police - Epping Forest 💆 @efdc\_ police

The Community Collage Project will form part of a lasting legacy. Your artwork could even be chosen to be in our real life wall murals displayed around the district.





